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humanity and war crimes. A revised draft of the MLA Convention, will be 
presented during International Law Week in New York and the Assembly 
of States Parties to the Rome Statute in The Hague in December. This 
initiative, supported to date by 76 States, pursues a similar objective of 
fighting impunity for the most serious crimes as the draft articles of the 
ILC on crimes against humanity. However, its material scope and the 
general approach differ broadly. 


